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Learn Local: Focusing on the Future consultation round
Launched in August 2013, Learn Local: Focusing on the Future is the culmination of combined strategic development by the ACFE Board and DEECD. The strategy affirms the government’s commitment to Learn Local and recognises the valuable role of Learn Local organisations in the Victorian vocational training system.
Learn Local: Focusing on the Future contains three strategic directions:

1. Refocusing and refining the role of Learn Local.

2. Promoting durable networks and co-location of services to improve pathways and sustainability.

3. Building the Learn Local sector’s capability to deliver high-quality education services.

Over the course of the next three weeks, sessions at scheduled Learn Local Provider Forums will be dedicated to considering key themes such as promoting durable networks (including communities of practice) and co-location of services to improve pathways, service levels and sustainability within the role of Learn Locals as ‘Community Services Centres’.  The discussion and feedback at these sessions will inform further development of these key directions and provide advice on how government can support the sector to pursue these opportunities. Two workshops will also be held with key stakeholders. 
A response form (attachment 1) has been developed to allow those not in attendance at Provider Forums to also contribute to the consultation process along with the presentation being utilised (attachment 2). These are available from the DEECD website at the following address: http://www.education.vic.gov.au/training/providers/learnlocal/Pages/memo.aspx. 
Completed response forms can be emailed to access.equity@edumail.vic.gov.au and are requested by Friday 4th April 2014.
Learn Local: Focusing on the Future contains the commitment to further developing the three strategic directions in consultation with the Learn Local sector, the ACFE Board and Regional Councils. This will ensure the collective voice of the sector is heard and also support the efficient and effective implementation of the strategy over the longer term.
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